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THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO.  L1140 
To:  mrs naureen          

Dated: 25th june 1999
Dear Mrs Naureen Sharphey,
You may recall that I popped into Burnley college to give a talk on the subject of dreams and popped into the library to check on how my book DREAMS IN ISLAM had been doing. You advised me to write in with my query. So I would like to ask: will you please let me know how many times the book has been borrowed since being cataloguer?

Generally speaking, the book has not done as well in college & university librarians as in public libraries. This is probably due to the fact that my book is not recommended reading for any particular course, so it is preplaced reading in the library of any academic institution.

Re talk itself went really well I’m pleased to report to you, I do not have much experience of public speaking, so it was important for me to attend this invitation from the college Islamic society. About 55 students turned up and the talk lasted a good hour. I have been told by the students that my talk was informative and very clear which is pleasing or me. I would like to thank you again for reading my book.

Yours sincerelry 

Dr Umar Azam B.A., Dip Freelance Journalism. 
